
 
 
As with most rescues there are always animals who are unable to be rehomed due to ongoing health and/or temperament 

issues.  Tameside Rabbit and Guinea Pig Rescue are introducing a new sponsorship scheme, especially for those animals 

who will stay in our care for the rest of their lives.  Sponsorship will enable the Centre to continue to pay for ongoing 

veterinary treatment and to provide a permanent place of safety.  

 

If you would like to sponsor one of the animals listed below please contact the Centre on 0773 883 1872 or by email at: 

office@tamesiderabbitandguineapigrescue.info   for advice on where to send your completed form.   

 

As a sponsor you will receive a quarterly newsletter, a key ring with your adopted pet’s photograph and a 

Christmas and Birthday card from your own rabbit, guinea pig or chinchilla. 
 

The following rabbits are available for virtual adoption via your sponsorship. 

 

 
 
Ronaldo has come to the rescue after 

having various breeder homes, and 
unfortunately his last home was no longer 
able to keep him.  He is 8 months old and is 
getting used to be handled and likes coming 
out on fundraising events and school visits. 

 
 

  

Will and Brad are 2 young male French lops who were born on 23/12/09 and they live together.  As you 

can see Brad has a bad eye (his eyelid was ingrowing), which was untreated until the brothers came to us.  He has 
now had a small operation to stitch back the eyelid so that his ingrowing lashes have been turned out allowing his 
eye to heal.  The brothers are going to remain at the centre as Brad will need more surgery. 

 

Sam is a 7 month old continental giant male who has 

come to the rescue. He has a extremely bad ear 
infection that is going to take months to clear but will 
probably return, he is very friendly and will stay at the 
centre 

 
 

 

 



 
  

 

 
 

Sky is a young French lop female who has come to 

the rescue she is now 11 months and is a extremely 
badly tempered rabbit. She is one of the worst that we 
have had in for quite a time, as she is very prone to 
bite she will now remain with us. 

 
 
 
 
 

Heidi is a 5 year old female Guinea Pig, who has come to the 

rescue after the owners children no longer bothered with her.  
Since arriving she has been to the vet as she has quite a large 
tumour underneath.  As this is causing her no pain and the risk 
of operating is too high, she will remain here at the Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sandy is a 12 month old French lop who has 

come to the rescue.  When she was recently spayed it 
has been found she has dental problems so will have 
to stay to enable her to have regular essential dental 
treatment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Sponsorship Form 
 

Name: 

 

Address: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email Address: 

Your Birthday: 

 

 
PLEASE DELETE AS APPROPRIATE 

 

 

Sponsorship 

Charge 
 

 


